
 

 4 September 2015 
 
Mr Alexandros Nicolaou 
International Commissioner 
Cyprus Scouts Association 
P.O. Box 24544 
1301 Nicosia 
CYPRUS 
 
 
Dear Mr Alexandros Nicolaou, 
 
 

Re: In appreciation to participation to the 23rd World Scout Jamboree 
 
 
It was our great pleasure to welcome your contingent to the 23rd World Scout Jamboree held on 
28 July to 8 August 2015 in Kirara-hama, Yamaguchi City, Yamaguchi Prefecture, Japan.  We 
were grateful to have around 34,000 participants from 155 countries and territories to unite 
together in Yamaguchi, Japan. 
 
Your members were indeed excellent ambassadors of your country and of your association, and 
their energetic engagement has truly enriched the 23rd World Scout Jamboree.  We hope all 
the participants were able to experience the sense of WA ~A Spirit of Unity~, and it is our 
earnest desire that their experiences and memories in Japan would become an inspiration to 
their life in the future. 
 
Please pass on our sincere gratitude to all the people in your association who has committed 
their time and effort to make this Jamboree a unique experience for all.  We hope your 
participants may have a chance in the future to visit Japan again.  With our appreciation to the 
participation of your association to the 23rd World Scout Jamboree, we look forward to seeing 
each other again in the future international events, and most certainly, to unite once again in four 
years to together unlock a new world. 
 
Thank you very much for participating in the 23rd World Scout Jamboree. 
 
 

yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Takayasu Okushima 
Camp Chief, 23rd World Scout Jamboree 
& Chairman, National Executive Board,  
Scout Association of Japan 

TO/so


